
-----Original Message----- 
From: Lim Swee Hock [mailto:sweehock@cfyouth.org.sg]  
Sent: Tuesday, 27 May, 2014 3:54 PM 
To: PDPC Consultation (PDPC) 
Subject: Feedback 
 
Greetings. 
Presently we do not have any significant feedback with regards to the above. 
We will do so when we have sufficient feedback  into this aspect. 
Thanks 
 
 
 
Lim Swee Hock 
Social Worker(RSW), Centre Manager 
Riverlife Centre For Youth 
Blk 102, Rivervale Walk, #01-54 S(540102) Tel : 6312 5963 
 
 
 

 


